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27 August 2020

Mrs Edna Maddison
18 Grousemoor Drive
Ashington

NE63 8LU

Dear Mrs Maddison,
Thank you for your support

| am writing to thank you and your friends, Brenda Burt and Sheila Walker, for your
incredibly generous donations of baby clothes and toiletries donated to the
maternity and special care baby units at the Northumbria Specialist Emergency
Hospital in Cramlington.

Your support is very much appreciated and our Director of Nursing has asked me
to pass on our warmest thanks — the items are very gratefully being received by
staff and our patients.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again, for supporting our
NHS staff at this challenging time.

Kindest regards

Emma Forster
Bright Charity Team.
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